ENCs - Stakeholder Feedback

Robert Ward, IHB




Stakeholder Feedback

+ The IHO Member States must co-operate
more closely to harmonize the supply of ENC
services, and to facilitate the use and uptake
of ENCs, and In particular:




- Greater harmony:is required in ENC pricing

- Greater flexibility: is required in how ENCs can be
purchased

- Including “pay per view", “pay as you go" and other data
service models

- “Price per ENC” is not necessarily the best or only
pricing model for the 215t century




- ENC licensing must be better harmonized
- license management is presently a difficult management
task both for ENC retailers and for navigating officers
- ENC retailers prefer a “one-stop shop” to obtain
ENC coverage

- Currently this is not possible because not all ENCs are
available through RENCs




+ All ENC producers must follow a standard' method of
providing Temporary and Preliminary Notices to
Mariners for ENCs electronically. It is confusing, time
consuming and unacceptable for some HO's to provide
T&P notices via local NtoMs (in some cases, not even
in English)
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